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Dr* Thornton Pag*
Department oTAstronomy
Weileyu University
Middletown# Connecticut

Doer Dr# Pago:

. 1 «a* vory interested In your letter of November 19th

regarding the freshman papers on the subject of UFO 1*. 1

have checked with my people here who have followed this subject

and they would be very much interested in having a chance to

look these papers over# 1 tm not at all sure what we could

ultimately do with them and# in any case# I would suggest that#

if you mention the papers being sent to Washington# you not

identify the agency# but simply indicate that they are being
reviewed by a part of the national defense establishment#

After we have had a chance to see the papers X will

write you further concerning them# Thanks very much for

bringing this matter to my attention#

Sincerely#

Philip C# Strong
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